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Despite the reported increase in COVID 19 cases among younger children, as of yesterday, we have not had a significant 
increase in cases among students or staff that will affect our return to in-person learning next week. 

Although we have had more cases at more schools, many of them are virtual students who do not attend in-person . We 
will continue to monitor both our in-person and virtual cases daily, and should there need to be a change for next week, 
I will update you promptly. 

Since Monday April 12th, the following positive cases of COVID-19 have been reported in the district for in-person 
students and staff: 

4 Students - Beer Middle 
2 Students - Black Elementary 
1 Staff - Black Elementary 
2 Students - Butcher Educational 
6 Students - Carter Middle 
1 Staff - Carter Middle 

1 Student - Community High 
6 Students - Cousino High 
1 Student - Cousino/Butcher Educational 
1 Student - Cousino/Career Prep Center 
1 Student - Cousino/Sterling Heights High 
1 Student - Cromie Elementary 
2 Students - Green Acres Elementary 
1 Student - Grissom Middle 

1 Student - Harwood Elementary 
1 Staff - Harwood Elementary 
1 Student - Holden Elementary 
2 Students - Lean Elementary 
2 Students - Warren Mott High 

1 Student - Warren Mott High/CPC 
1 Student - Warren Mott/Sterling Heights High 
2 Students - Siersma Elementary 
5 Students - Sterling Heights High 
1 Staff - Sterling Heights High 
1 Student - Sterling High/CPC 
5 Students - Wilde Elementary 
3 Students - Wilkerson Elementary 

As we prepare for the return to in-person learning on Monday, April 19th
, it is critically important that you screen your 

child for any symptoms using the self-screening checklist on our Return to School Information page at wcskids.net. To 
be safe, we will contact you if your child shows any symptoms at school, so that they may be picked-up, which will help 
keep everyone safe . 

Please continue to review with your child that facial coverings, over the mouth and nose, are required in our schools and 
ALL Warren Consolidated Schools property, including school buses and outdoor venues. 

Please continue to stay safe and be healthy. 

Sincerely, 

]?MY 
Robert D. Liverno 
Superintendent 
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